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I FULLY SUPPORT C & H HOG FARM.  THEY WENT ABOVE AND BEYOND WHAT HAS BEEN REQUIRED
BY LAW AND CONSTANT TESTING HAS REVEALED NO CONTAMINATION. I THINK IT IS TIME TO LET
THEM GET ON WITH THEIR OPERATION. THANK YOU. TODD SMITH.
 
Todd R. Smith, Agency Manager
501-329-5681
Arkansas Insurance Producer License Number 24858
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